
Election report 
 
Results of the CROA election held May 31 for position on the Cherry Ridge 
board of directors are as follows: 
 
   Bill Huntley --- 30 votes (elected) 
 
   Dick Green --- 1 vote 
 
   One vote submitted with no lot number or street address. 
 
   One vote received (June 5) after the May 31 deadline for voting. 
 
   Mr. Huntley will be sworn in and seated at the owners' June 15 meeting. 
 
 
Election committee: 

Jim Anderson 
McKenzie White 
Pam McBeth 

 
 
June 6, 2012 


